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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY,

<
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January 20, 1984
! L-84-13,

'.]q
'~ Mr. Jmes P. O'Reilly

Regional Administrator, Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

M 101 Marietta Street NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgf a 30303

,

.~

' 0' ar Mr. O'Reilly: '

e

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
St. Lucie Units 14 2
Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251, 50-335, 50-389,,

'

IE Dulletin 83-06'.

Our letter, L-83-577, dated December 6.1983, provided our initi al response to
IE Bulletin 83-06 (Nonconforming materials supplied by Tube-Line Corporatiop
Facilities at Long Island City, New York; Houston, Texas; and Carol Strean,-
IMinoi s) .

_

The purpose of this letter is to supply infonnation which was not available at
the time of our initial response.. We have now received a response from the
B.F. Shaw Company of Wilmington, Delafare and have found that no additional
Tube-Line materials beyond those identified in our initial response were
supplied to FPL.

We have also been noti.'ed that no additional Tube-Line materials from the
period of concern were obtained by our architect engineers or their sub-tier
suppliers for Turkey Point Units 3 & 4 or St. Lucie Units 1 & 2.

The two four-inch elbows in the shield building ventilation systen which were
discussed in our initial response will be replaced.

This co:npletes our reponse to the action items of the bulletin. Should you or
your staff have any questions on this infonnation, please contact us.
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Very truly yours, ,
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..J. W. Willi m .

Vice President
,

- . Nuclear Energy Department
,
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cc: Mr.' Jmes P. O'Reilly, Region II

., sHarold F. Reis. Esquire ,.

.f -
. 'PNS-LI-84-29 ^ "

8402140085 840120/, DR,ADOCK05000g,

PEOPLE . . SER


